
Sarah A. Kagan participates in panel discussion “Collaboration Between Offices From the
Point of View of Applicants: Observations” at the Regional Seminar on the Patent
Cooperation Treaty (PCT) for Countries in Latin America in Alexandria, Va.

The Regional Seminar is organized by the World Intellectual Property Organization in
cooperation with the USPTO. It has been held annually since 1998. In 2018, coinciding with
the 40th anniversary of the entry into force of the PCT, the 20th edition of the seminar will
be held at the headquarters of the USPTO.
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